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NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGE  
An Ordinance Amending Prohibited Acts within the Boat Harbor Related   
                                     to Dogs and Other Domestic Animals. 

 
 
Docks & Harbors Board is proposing to amend ordinance CBJAC 85.25.090 to include but not limited 
to: 
 
If a dog or other domestic animal urinates on a float or ramp, the urine must be cleaned up by the 
application of water in an amount sufficient to eradicate the urine.  If a dog or other domestic 
animal defecates on a float, ramp, or any other area of the harbor including the parking lot, the 
feces must be cleaned up immediately and disposed of in a proper trash receptacle.  All dogs must 
be leashed in such a manner that a person capable of controlling the dog is able to maintain 
positive control of them while on the dock, and in compliance with CBJC 08.40.020. 
 
The above changes are proposed for adoption pursuant to CBJ’s 01.60 and CBJ 85.02.060, and CBJ 
85.02.100.  Interested persons may obtain a full copy of the proposed change at any of the harbor 
offices, at the CBJ libraries, at the CBJ Clerk’s Office, online at 
www.juneau.org/harbors/proposed_regulations.php or obtain more information by calling the 
Harbormaster at 907-586-5255. 
 

The Board is holding a public hearing and intends to take final action on the proposed changes at a 
Special Board meeting on August 25th, 2022 at 5 pm in CBJ Room 224 and via zoom meeting. If this 
is approved by the Board it will move to the Assembly for Introduction.  Written comments may also be 
submitted to the Port Director’s Office by hard copy at 76 Egan Drive, and online by web form at the 
above web address until 4:30 p.m. on August 25th, 2022.  
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